
 

 

Planning Commission Agenda Item 
 

Meeting Date: 1/11/22 

From: Josh White, Principal Planner 

Item: Elect a chair and vice-chair for 2022 

 

Purpose: Elect a chair and vice-chair for 2022 

Background: 

In accordance with the bylaws, a new chair and vice-chair should be elected at the first meeting of each year.  At 
the December 2021 meeting, Ian Kuhn was elected vice-chair.  Staff recommends that he be appointed Chair for 
2022.  Staff has no recommendation for a vice-chair but does recommend electing a vice-chair.   

Action: 

Make a motion to appoint a chair for 2022.  Make a motion to appoint a vice-chair for 2022 

 

 

Attachments: 

None 


